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Blue Ridge Elementary Welcomes New Assistant Principal 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WARRENSVILLE — Blue Ridge Elementary School will soon welcome Sarah Mossow to its 

administrative team. She will be transitioning from her role as an assistant principal at Ashe County 

High School to the assistant principal at BRES.  

 

“We are excited to have Mrs. Mossow join the Blue Ridge family,” said BRES Principal Mitchell 

Reedy. “She will be a great asset to the school, bringing a background in elementary education 

and Leader in Me school experience.” 

 

Mossow began her career in education as a teacher assistant, before working as a classroom teacher 

beginning in 2011. The elementary school where she was employed as a teacher was a Leader in 

Me school, like BRES. She furthered her education as a professional, through earning a masters 

degree in School Administration from North Carolina State University and participating in the NC 

Principal Fellows Program. She has worked for Ashe County Schools since July 2020.  

 

“We are excited that Ms. Mossow is returning to her elementary roots,” said Superintendent  

Dr. Eisa Cox. “She will bring experience as a Principal Fellow in an elementary Leader in Me 

School and her experience as an elementary science teacher to Blue Ridge Elementary.” 
 


